
6th of June 2021 - Letter from the President for the 26th Anniversary of the 

International Association of Prosecutors 

Dear fellow prosecutors, 

The 6th of June marks the 26th anniversary of IAP. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic situation that has been persisting since early last year, we 

could not celebrate the 25th anniversary last year. And this year again, unfortunately, we are 

replacing it with this on-line greeting. 

 

Nevertheless, thanks to the active support, dedication, and contribution of all members, IAP 

has been overcoming these hard times by performing its proper duties without faltering until 

now. 

 

Furthermore, as you well know, IAP has consistently been preparing its status as a global 

organization worthy of the new normal standard with a greater role to play. 

 

Now that the pandemic is showing signs of improvement, I look forward to the anniversary 

next year when we will be able to meet one another in person and celebrate it off-line in joy 

and cheers. 

 

Happy the 26th birthday to IAP. 

I wish you all health, happiness and success. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Cheol-Kyu Hwang, President of IAP 

 


